Year 1 Mrs Lucarelli's Weekly Newsletter.

0

This Week

2nd December 2016

We have been sorting items into different categories. We have been learning to work as a team in order to complete the task. We have also been solving problems.

The Christmas shop kept us busy at the beginning of the week as we made decorations to sell. The sense of excitement and anticipation for Christmas has definitely grown in the classroom fuelled by the opening of our class advent calendars and preparations for the Christmas production!

We have also done a lot of word work this week as we have written our tricky words in sentences and hunted in our shared stories for capital letters and words ending in -y. We continue to learn our phase 5 sounds.

Next Week...

We will be spending a lot of time rehearsing for our Christmas production. In the spaces between rehearsals we will be looking at Christmas stories and completing 'Christmasy' number work.

As homework has been sent out a day late this week, please feel free to return it Monday or Tuesday.

As the children have a lot of lines and songs to learn for the production, spellings have not been sent out this week.

A BIG Well Done

to those who have been on 'outstanding' 3 or more times this week!

Jessica, Lucy, Lucas, Harvey,
Isaac J.

Certificates and Awards

Writer of the Week

Jessica

Curriculum Certificate

Isaac J

Christian Value Certificate for

Trust

Lola

Talk Topic

Discuss what the most important things are about Christmas, to you as a family.